
Minutes of the South Sioux City Public Library Advisory Board 
Meeting on November 4, 2020 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Helen Sorenson who stated that a copy of the Open 
Meetings Act is posted on the north wall of the meeting room and is available for review by all in 
attendance. 
 
Present were all board members either in person or via zoom. Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm. 
 
Minutes of the October meeting were presented for approval. Moved: Jan  Seconded: Ardel Motion 
approved. 
 
Librarian Report: 
1. Cicely reported that social media stats may look different in the future due to change in structure. 
2. Our library needs to complete Nebraska Public Library survey which is due February, 2020. 
 
Standing Committee & Special Committee Reports: none 
 
Old Business: 
1. Discussion was held concerning fees for SSC student library cards for those not residing within city 
limits. We need information from the school system about how many students this might involve. We 
also need to determine a price per student for a card. Depending upon the cost, the Library Foundation 
may be able to fund some cards. 
2. The staff is working on putting together materials to promote the services available at our library. 
 
New Business: 
1. Cicely hopes to apply for a development grant to update areas in the library, especially the carpeting. 
2. Mary made a motion, seconded by Ardel to start our meetings at 5 pm instead of 5:30 pm. 
 Motion approved. The time change will begin at our December 2020 meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:16pm. 
 

X

President

  

X

Secretary

 
 
 


